Notice of Public Hearing
Hamburg Township
Proposed FY 2020 - 2021 Budget

Notice is Hereby Given that the Hamburg
Township Board of Trustees will hold a public
hearing on the proposed township budget for
Fiscal Year 2020-2021 at the Hamburg Township
Hall located at 10405 Merrill Road on Tuesday,
June 2, 2020 at 4:00 p.m.

The property tax millage rate proposed to be
levied to support the proposed budget will
be a subject of this hearing.

A copy of the proposed budget is available
for public inspection on the Township website
(www.hamburg.mi.us) or at the Township Hall
during regular business hours (expected to
resume June 1) Monday - Friday, 8 am. to 5
p.m. Written commments concerning the budget
may be submiited to the attention of the
Supervisor at the Hamburg Township Hall prior
to the meeting.

The Township will provide necessary, reasonable
auxiliary aids and services to individuals with
disabilities at the public hearing upon 72-hour
advance notice in writing, or by calling the
Township Clerk (810) 222-1121. Requests can
also be sent by email at clerk@hamburg.mi.us.

Mike Dolan
Township Clerk

P.O. Box 157
Hamburg, Ml 48139
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